
SUMMARY OF  PROPOSED AMENDMENT TO REGULATION FSU-2.024, 
TUITION AND FEES; MS-NURSE ANESTHESIA PROGRAM; MD TUITION 
 
This proposed regulation amendment provides for the specific tuition and fees for a new 
Master of Science in Nurse Anesthesia program at the Panama City Florida Campus. The 
new program was authorized by the Board of Trustees on June 27, 2014.  
 
The current per credit hour tuition and fees structure provided in this regulation for a 
graduate program does not fit this professional program as planned and approved. A lump 
sum type tuition similar to what is provided for the MD Program is preferred and 
requested. 
 
The tuition for the program would be $8475.00 per semester. Other mandatory student 
fees will also be assessed as a lump sum based on a 12 credit hour load, similar to the 
MD Program. 
 
Also, a 6% increase in MD degree tuition is proposed, along with the Student Financial 
Aid tied to it.  
 
AUTHORITY FOR THE PROPOSED UNIVERSITY REGULATION: The 
authority for the proposed regulation is as follows:  Florida Board of Governors 
Regulations 7.001, 7.002; Florida BOG Regulation Development Procedure for State 
University Boards of Trustees; Section 1009.24, Florida Statutes. 

UNIVERSITY OFFICIAL INITIATING THE REGULATION:  Kyle C. Clark, Vice 
President for Finance and Administration 

PROCEDURE FOR PROVIDING COMMENTS ON THE PROPOSED 
UNIVERSITY REGULATION: Any person may submit written comments concerning 
the proposed regulation within 14 days of the date of this notice to: 
Arthur R. Wiedinger, Jr. 
Office of General Counsel 
424 Westcott  Building 
Florida State University 
Tallahassee, FL 32306-1400 
Electronic address: awiedinger@admin.fsu.edu 
850-644-8973 (fax) 
850-644-4440 (phone) 
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